
Training 

plan
WEEK 1

Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun

1 HOUR
FLAT

1 HOUR
HILLS

1 HOUR
ENDURANCE

1 HOUR
FLAT

REST DAYREST DAY

Pedalling Technique

Focus on riding 
smooth and keeping 

the knees in line 
rather than tilted out. 

Do 2 minutes at a 
time and ride normal 

every 5 minutes.

Pedalling Technique

Now you're looking 
to improve efficiency 
by pushing your toes 

forward over the 
top of the pedal 

stroke and imagine 
scrapping mud off the 
bottom of your shoe 
when at the bottom 
of the pedal stroke. 

This should feel nice 
and smooth.

Middle Course Tour 

Ride past B&Q to 
Braaid, straight to 
Eairy Dam, left to 

St Marks, left back 
towards Braaid but up 

Red Lion hill before 
the roundabout. 

Ride steady on the 
flat, but practice 
riding the hills 

standing, find a 
gear you can stand 

without spinning out, 
but not too big to

 zap the legs. 

Mixed Terrain
Hills & Flats

Aim for 1 longer 
climb of at least 6 

minutes in duration. 

Be sure to eat and 
drink, so drink every 
10 minutes, just a 

few sips is fine. 

Eat something 
similar to a 

breakfast bar by 
having a nibble 

every 30-40 
minutes.  

WEEK 2

1 HOUR
FLAT

1 HOUR
FLAT

2.5 HOUR
ENDURANCE

1 HOUR
HILLS

REST DAY REST DAYREST DAY

Pedalling Technique

Practice the same 
pedal technique, 
but now add 3x4 
minutes of effort 
zone 7 out of 10. 
(breathing hard, 
but not flat out). 

Have easy rest 
periods of 5 minutes 
between each one.

 Do this after warming 
up by steady riding for 
at least 10 minutes.

Middle Course or 
Marine Drive Tour 

Now on the hills try 
to ride seated and 
gear down to an 
easy gear. Focus 
is on spinning the 

gear up as quick as 
you can on the hills 
but staying seated.

This works on 
power from the 

hips and glutes and 
develops sustained 

climbing power.
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Pedalling Technique

Practice the same 
pedal technique, 
but now add 3x5 
minutes of effort 
zone 7 out of 10. 
(breathing hard, 
but not flat out). 

Have easy rest 
periods of 5 minutes 
between each one. 

Do this after warming 
up by steady riding for 
at least 10 minutes.

Mixed Terrain
Hills & Flats

Aim for 2 longer 
climbs of at least 6 
minutes in duration.

Be sure to eat and 
drink, so drink every 
10 minutes, just a 

few sips is fine.

Eat something 
similar to a

breakfast bar by 
having a nibble 

every 30-40 
minutes.  

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun

REST DAY

Mon



1 HOUR
PRE-RACE

Countdown 

Ride steady for at 
least 10 minutes 

then do 1x5 minutes 
at effort zone 7 

out of 10, recover 
10 minutes then 
do 3x20 second 

high pedal cadence 
seated sprints. 

Whip the legs up as 
fast as you can and 

hold the effort.
Recover 1 minute 

between each.

Training 

plan
WEEK 3

1 HOUR
FLAT

1 HOUR
HILLS

3 HOUR
ENDURANCE

REST DAY REST DAYREST DAY

Pedalling Technique

Practice the same 
pedal technique, 
but now add 3x6 
minutes of effort 
zone 7 out of 10. 
(breathing hard, 
but not flat out). 

Have easy rest 
periods of 5 minutes 
between each one.

Do this after warming 
up by steady riding for 
at least 10 minutes.

Middle Course Tour 

Ride steady out to 
the circuit, then once 
there focus on each 

hill and ride up to 
a pace of 8 out of 
10 on effort (very 
uncomfortable).

Focus on gearing, 
so you may need to 
do the first part of 

the hill seated then 
stand and change 
up 1 gear to drive 
hard up to the top 

of the hills.

Middle Course or 
Marine Drive Tour 

Now on the hills try 
to ride seated and 
gear down to an

 easy gear. Focus
 is on spinning the 

gear up as quick as 
you can on the hills 
but staying seated. 

This works on 
power from the 

hips and glutes and 
develops sustained 

climbing power.

Mixed Terrain
Hills & Flats

Today the goal is ride 
one of the bigger hills 
on the island; choices 
would be Colby Glen, 

Grenaby, Sloc, or 
Dalby Round Table. 

The focus is fuelling 
well by drinking every 

10 minutes and 
eating every 30-40. 

Again breakfast type 
bars are easy to use.

WEEK 4

1 HOUR
FLAT

SPORTIVE 
DAY

REST DAY REST DAY

Pedalling Technique

Refocus on 
correct peddling 
technique, focus 
on riding smooth 
and keeping the 

knees in line rather 
than tilted out. 

Do 2 minutes at 
a time and ride 
normal every 
5 minutes.

Race Day

Try to use all the 
techniques you've 

used in the previous 
weeks. Key is staying 

in a group as long 
as possible so you 
can get a free ride 
before the main 
climbing starts. 

After that, make 
sure you settle into 

your own pace 
on the mountain
 climb, above all, 

enjoy the day!

1 HOUR
HILLS

REST DAY REST DAY
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